
IQAC Meeting with the Teaching Staff and Non-Teaching 

 

Reports 

 
 

IQAC on 05th December 2022 held a meeting with the teaching and  non –teaching staff in T1 
hall at 9:00 A.M. The meeting was chaired by Mrs. Jarani Mao IQAC Coordinator, who also 
gave a brief introduction on the formation of IQAC in Don Bosco College in the year 2018. 
Mrs. Jarani highlighted on the core value of Don Bosco College and the need of all the staff 
Cooperation for the upliftment of the college accreditation, through various Action Plan taken 
up by the college. 

 

 

 



 

 Second Session was taken by Fr. Dr. P. Suresh Principal Don Bosco College, shared 
with the famous saying “If youth become the center of the Institution it has become a Don 
Bosco Institution”. He challenge the staff to take the student to a higher level and achieved 
their goal they desire by ‘thinking globally’. Fr. Dr. P. Suresh also inspires the staff to find 
good in the student, their talent not only in the academic but also in the profession they desire 
and find ways to mold them with opportunities and ways. He concluded his session with a 
requested to the staff to update themselves with latest technology in this changing world. 
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